Blockley Annual Parish Meeting 16.05.24:

Updates from local clubs and societies

Blockley and District Allotment Association
Despite challenging growing conditions, Blockley Allotments have enjoyed another good year with success at the Moreton Show (first prize in the allotment competition again), and the allotments were opened up to the wider community through a visit from Blockley School, participation in the NGS Open Gardens event in Blockley and a seed swap event in the spring. There is no current waiting list so we would encourage anyone interested in trying out allotment growing to get in touch.

Blockley Friends of the School Association
Blockley Friends of the School Association would like to thank Blockley Parish Council for supporting the Gingerbread Trail again this year, which raised almost £300 and provided an opportunity for residents to participate in a community event for free or at a low cost. Donations were made on a “pay as you can” basis by those walking the trail and displaying trail markers was free of charge.
 
The trail is one of many fundraisers undertaken each year to support the school with items and experiences that they would otherwise struggle to fund. Our financial year runs broadly in line with the academic year and last year a total of £11,216 was spent on FOS’s charitable objectives, which is the equivalent of over £75 per pupil.

